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DATE: February 7, 2023 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #3 to Invitation for Bid, # 38345-1, Second Call; Limerock Purchase and 
Delivery Lake Apopka North Shore. 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1: Is the 4000 tons of limerock going to be delivered to ranch road at the clay island 

trailhead or on the northeast corner along Union Street? 
A1: After further consideration, the District has determined that all material shall be delivered 

to its rework site on the Lake Apopka North Shore.  This site is located at the end of Shop 
Rd as shown on the attached map. 

 
 
Attachment: 
Map Limerock Delivery Apopka 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Due Date has been changed to Thursday, February 16, 2023 at remains 2:00 p.m., 
Thursday February 9, 2023 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid FORM provided in the proposal package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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Limerock Delivery – Apopka 

 Limerock is to be delivered to the end of Shop Road at the District’s rework site in Apopka, FL.  The lat., long. for this location is 
28.720407, -81.601160.  Please note that Shop Road is accessed via Laughlin Road from Jones Avenue . 

Proposed Limerock Stockpile 


